
 

 
Friday 5th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are really excited to tell you that we have a trip planned to Whirlow Hall Farm! 

When we are going: 

 Foxes – Monday 29th September 

 Squirrels – Tuesday 30th September 

 Hedgehogs – Wednesday 1st October 

What children will need to bring: 

 A packed lunch (no nuts or kiwi fruit, please) 

 A bottle of water 
 Clothes and shoes suitable for the weather, as we’ll be outside all day! 

The children will be walking there and back with their class. We’ll leave school at 9:00am and 

be back in time for the end of the school day at 3:15pm. 

We’d love some parent helpers to join us for the trip. If you are able to come along or have 
any questions, please contact your class teacher. 

We’re really looking forward to a fun day at the farm! 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Year 3 Team  


